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Riverview Students Learn About the Importance of Pedestrian Safety! 

Several assemblies and interactive activities were held during the month of October at Riverview Schools in an 

effort to remind students about the importance of following safety procedures when walking to and from school or 

just being a pedestrian. Students at the high school were involved in an educational assembly followed by a Safe 

Walk through the streets. Students at Tenth Street and Verner Elementary Schools held safety parade walks 

following informative and energetic educational assemblies. The collaborative spirit between so many community 

and local stakeholders enhanced the value of this very important learning experience for our students. 

Riverview School District extends sincere gratitude to the following organizations for their assistance in educating 

our students on pedestrian safety: 

Children’s Hospital, FedEX Ground, Allegheny County Health Department, Kohl’s and Girls On The Run, UPMC Police, 

Guardian Angel EMS, American Red Cross, Allegheny County Police Dept., Oakmont Fire Department, Oakmont 

Police Department, Verona Police Department, Verona Fire Department, Verona Historical Society, Turners Dairy, 

Jessieco Construction Company, Animal Rescue League Wildlife Center, and many Riverview parent volunteers. A 

special thank you to Kristen Urso from Children’s Hospital and Chief DiSanti (Oakmont Police Chief) for their initial 

inspiration behind this program and their collaboration with the Riverview School District Administration. 

 

For additional information please contact: 
Elissa Miller 412.828.1800 x4040 

emiller@rsd.k12.pa.us 
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